
 

Historic Bruce Street School 

FINAL VIRTUAL ENGAGEMENT LINK 
 

 
May 20, 2022 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
We are approaching the completion of the Conceptual Design 
for the future of the Historic Bruce Street School. Our final 
community engagement event was Saturday, May 7th and we 
received great feedback from those in attendance. If you were 
unable to attend, we are still very interested to hear your 
thoughts on the work that was shared. 
 
Please take a few minutes to review and complete this virtual 
form to provide us with your feedback. We will be working to 
incorporate feedback into a final Conceptual Design scheme, 
which we will share on Sunday, Juneteenth at the Historic 
Bruce Street School. Please stay tuned for event details! 
 
We look forward to reviewing the responses and hope to see 
you on June 19th. Please feel free to share this virtual form far 
and wide. 

 

 
 

CITY OF LITHONIA 
 

 

 

 

ARABIA MOUNTAIN 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf7WE2iErjNGK02C2JABXMO8DMb6PbHKWjForTzXpLlUS5vmg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf7WE2iErjNGK02C2JABXMO8DMb6PbHKWjForTzXpLlUS5vmg/viewform?usp=sf_link

